
 
 
 
 
 
 





Austria wishes to reiterate the importance of maintaining the multilingual nature of the 
Treaty Series which already contains texts of treaties in about 100 languages.  
Considering a review of the translation and publication policy would be a most 
effective measure to reduce costs, address the backlog in the Treaty Series and 
enhance efficiencies.  
 
Austria looks forward to working with all delegations to render the regulations useful 
and relevant and to make good use of the opportunity to discuss, in the future, issues 
relating to strengthening and promoting the international Treaty Framework. 
 
Thank you. 


